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4 November 2013 

The Director General 
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
22-33 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
Attention: Mr Matthew Rosel, Assessing Officer 
  

RE: Sydney International Convention, Exhibition and Entertainment Precinct 
(SICEEP) - International Convention Centre Hotel (ICC Hotel) [SSD 13_6116] 

Dear Sir, 

Architectus has been engaged to prepare a submission on behalf of the Novotel Hotel, Darling 
Harbour (100 Murray St, Pyrmont) regarding the proposed International Convention Centre 
Hotel within the Sydney International Convention, Exhibition and Entertainment Precinct (SSD 
13_6116). 

The proposal has particularly complex impacts on the Novotel Hotel which have required careful 
consideration prior to the preparation of a detailed submission. 

As discussed last week, we are seeking additional time to prepare this submission.   

Please register this letter as a preliminary submission and we will follow with a detailed letter of 
objection by 15 November 2013.  

We look forward to speaking with you. If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not 
hesitate to contact me on 8252 8400 or jane.freeman@architectus.com.au.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Jane Freeman 
Associate UD & UP 
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